
Thanksgiving Recess

The Health Center will close for Thanksgiving Recess on 
Tuesday, November 21, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

We will reopen for regular hours on Monday, November 27 at 9:00 a.m. 

An On-Call Provider will be available during recess for urgent medical concerns 
by calling (860) 685-2470.  Please call (860) 685-2910 for urgent mental health 

concerns. 

Students in need of medical assistance when 
Health Services is closed may contact: 

 Middlesex Urgent Care – Walk In Center 
896 Washington St. (next to Staples) 

Middletown, CT  06457 
(860)788-3632

 If the above facilities are closed, 
students should access the 

Middlesex Hospital Emergency Department 
28 Crescent Street 
(860) 344-6000.

 In case of Emergency, call 911 


